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The First Nations Health Funding Transition Advisory Group met virtually on 7 December 
2023. The meeting was chaired by Dr Dawn Casey, Deputy CEO, National Aboriginal 
Community Controlled Health Organisation. 

Draft report 

Members received KPMG’s draft project report which encompassed a preliminary 
assessment of the identified programs for transition.  KPMG facilitated a robust discussion 
with members and valuable insights were harnessed to inform refining the report.  Members’ 
input will be incorporated into the report’s final version which will undergo further analysis 
with the advisory group and policy areas across the Department in 2024. 

The Department will work closely with members to progress further work in designing 
transition roadmaps. 

Engagement and Further Information 
Organisations and individuals seeking to engage with the review should feel comfortable to 
reach out to Advisory Group members. Further information on the review is available by 
emailing: funding.transition@health.gov.au. 

mailto:funding.transition@health.gov.au

	FIRST NATIONS HEALTH FUNDING TRANSITION ADVISORY GROUP
	Draft report
	Engagement and Further Information

